
 

In Phonics, we have learnt the sounds g o c and k. 
We have learnt the tricky word ‘the’. We have 
been  reading short captions using the word the and have be-
gan to segment simple words to help us with our spelling. We 

have used a phoneme frame to introduce this. When using a phoneme frame we need 
to write one sound in each box.  
In Maths, we have been comparing amounts of more/less and at basic addition of 
numbers up to 3, we have used our numicon shapes to show which numbers can be 
put together to make other numbers and have shared animals into 2 fields to show 
how addition can be made up of 2 groups.  
In RE, we have discussed Jesus being the son of God and how we were all babies 
once. We were shown pictures of Miss Traviss, Miss Burkinshaw and Mrs Allee as ba-
bies and we didn’t believe the adults were once babies!  
We have been practising our nativity song lots and have now added actions!  
We read the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears and acted it out. We all got to 
be different parts of the story, some of us were characters and others were objects. 
This is in preparation for starting our helicopter story scribing activity after Christ-
mas.  
Well done to Oliwia, our star of the 
week for always listening and being a 
kind friend and for super hula hooping 

Friday 27th November 2020 

Home Learning  
Please find a picture of your child as a baby or yourself as a baby and share it with them, dis-

cuss how you have changed, what are you able to do now that you could do then?  
It would be great if we could share these photos in class too, please upload to Tapestry or email 

to acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  

Reading/Phonics Virtual 
Talk  

The recording for this has now been uploaded to 
Tapestry. If you have trouble viewing it, please 

let us know.  

Books 
Library books are changed every Wednesday, you 
child can bring a new one home if they return the 

old one. 

Reading books are changed every Tuesday and Fri-
day, if your child has read at home (please comment 
in the yellow book), please ensure your child’s read-

ing book and reading record are in school everyday.  

Diary Dates….. 
 Monday 30th November—

Christmas hamper gifts to be in 
school (our colour is red) 

 Friday 11th Decemeber—
Christmas Class Hamper and 
Raffle to be drawn  

 Wednesday 16th December—
Christmas Lunch  


